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(Neb.)-Tickets Available For CSC Rodeo Fundraiser

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 02/20/2013 01:44 PM

(Chadron)-The Chadron State College Rodeo Team will be holding a fundraiser this weekend, and is inviting all
to attend. The Black Tie Calf Fry will be taking place on Friday evening, beginning at 5 pm at the Dawes County
Fairgrounds.
 
Included in the event will be live music, a live western auction, and a catered meal. Tickets for the evening are
$10 per person, and can be purchased from any member of the CSC Rodeo Team.
 
For more information on the fundraiser, people can contact Dustin Luper at 432-6286, or email dluper@csc.edu.
 World Champion Bull Rider Charlie Sampson will also be in attendance at the event.
 
(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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